
07/10/2018 

MR Stuart Horton 
- 73 Lincoln AVE 
Collaroy NSW 2097 
horton_s@yahoo.com 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

We are concerned for our grand children who are currently attending kindergarten and 
swimming lessons in the immediate proximity to this tower. It would seem less potential 
damage to infant brains should be a priority over all else, in the absence of proven long term 
studies specifically focussed on infants.
If such a study exists it should be openly presented to all stakeholders. 
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